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By itself, this proposal looks to continue to encourage the use of plastics by creating a massive recycling centre 
rather than looking to the phasing out of their existence.  

This proposal is a poor solution to an ever expanding problem of the proliferation of plastics and allows the 
decision makers to avoid making uncomfortable decisions that impact businesses.  

They however appear keen to make uncomfortable decisions that only impact the community. 

Also, there does not appear to be any safe way to keep pollutants out of our waterways. And the people 
involved in this proposal do not have an environmental record that gives our community any confidence in their 
ability to look after our safety now and into the future. 

The number of truck and ancillary vehicle movements are of great concern now but also exponentially worse 
going forward. The impacts from significant increases in vehicle noise, exhaust fumes, vehicle accidents and 
subsequent threats to life are NOT reasonable for the local community who have made lifestyle choices to 
avoid these outcomes. 

From my reading, the purchase of this site was based largely on a unit cost basis rather than on what was the 
most suitable site. Such a methodology based around costs is a very poor mechanism for decisions that impact 
the community. Again from what I am now reading, the proposal is backfilling their proposal with reasons for 
its acceptability. In my view decision makers should be incredibly sceptical about proposals that follow this 
path. 
 

 




